
 

 

 

CASTLIGHT HEALTH, INC. 
150 Spear St #400 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

 

April 3, 2017 

 

 Re:  Acquisition of Jiff Inc. by Castlight Health, Inc.– Your Merger Consideration 

 

 

Dear Former Stockholder of Jiff Inc. (“Jiff”)-- 

 

As you are aware, on March 3, 2017, the stockholders of Jiff approved, and on April 3, 

2017, Jiff completed, the merger of Jiff with a company controlled by Castlight Health, Inc. 

(“Castlight”).    

 

As a result of the merger, each share of Jiff Series A Preferred Stock held as of 

immediately prior to the filing of the Certificate of Merger on April 3, 2017, automatically 

converted into a right to receive 7.979 shares of Castlight Class B Common Stock, and each 

share of Jiff Common Stock, Starter Stock, Series B Preferred Stock and Series C Preferred 

Stock held as of immediately prior to the filing of the Certificate of Merger on April 3, 2017, 

automatically converted into a right to receive 0.4973 of a share of Castlight Class B Common 

Stock. 

 

Please promptly follow the instructions on the enclosed Letter of Transmittal from our 

Exchange Agent, American Stock Transfer & Trust Company, to receive the stock merger 

consideration payable with respect to your shares.  The completed Letter of Transmittal, together 

with any Jiff stock certificates being surrendered, should be returned to the Exchange Agent, 

American Stock Transfer and Trust Company, LLC, at the address below. 
 

By Hand, Mail or Overnight to: 

American Stock Transfer & Trust Company, LLC 

Operations Center 

Attn: Reorganization Department 

6201 – 15
th

 Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11219 

 

 

 
 

 If you have any questions about responding to this request, please call American Stock 

Transfer and Trust Company, LLC at (877) 248-6417 or (718) 921-8317. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

Castlight Health, Inc.       


